
Please join us for the  

Stemilt-Squilchuck 

Recreation Planning 

OPEN HOUSE 
March 21st, 2018  6-8 pm  
Malaga Fire Station, 3760 W. Malaga Rd. 

Chelan County Natural Resource Department, on behalf of   
the Stemilt Partnership, has been working with a group of 
recreation stakeholders to plan for the future of recreation     
in the Stemilt and Squilchuck basins in a community-based 
effort to ensure the protection of water, wildlife, and 
recreation opportunity in the Stemilt-Squilchuck Community Forest.  You are invited to join us at the Malaga Fire Hall on March 21st 
as we present the draft recreation recommendations produced through a collaborative effort between Chelan County, WDFW, DNR, 
State Parks, recreation interest groups, irrigation districts, local citizens and landowners, and the Stemilt Partnership.   

The Open House will begin with a presentation of the planning effort from approximately 6:00-6:30pm.  Attendees will then have an 
opportunity to view recommendations, mingle with members of the planning group, and provide comments.  If you cannot attend 
but want to learn more about the planning effort, all planning materials can be viewed on our Recreation Planning website:                                            
http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/natural-resources/pages/stemilt-squilchuck-recreation-planning.  Beginning March 21st, a 30 day 
comment period will open to gather public input on the draft recommendations.  A draft plan, presented to the Stemilt Partnership, 
will follow.  Comments can be submitted to erin.mckay@co.chelan.wa.us, or to 411 Washington St., Suite 201  Wenatchee, WA 
98801.  For more information, call (509) 630-5303, or email the address above. 

Stemilt Basin meadow in fall.  Photo: Chelan County 
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